
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Next Friday is an Inset day so this will be our last newsletter this term.  We hope that the children have a good rest 
during half term and look forward to welcoming everyone back on 20 February. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to all the wizards, witches and muggles that attended our magical Harry Potter book and movie evening.  
We hope the evening helps to inspire a new generation of Harry Potter fans to get reading – Professor Migliaccio has 
ordered more ‘Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone’ books for our library.  A heartfelt thank you to FOGs for 
serving butterbeer, making cakes and looking after our guests and also to Mrs Kempster for transforming our hall 
into Hogwart’s Great Hall complete with light-up womping willows, golden snitches and floating candles!  We would 
also like to say a thank you to Professor Migliaccio for organising the event.  More photos can be found on our 
website under galleries/curriculum and events 
http://grangefield.gloucs.sch.uk/portfolio/curriculum/nggallery/curriculum/Harry-Potter-night 
 
 
 
 
 

Date  Activity                                                                                         Date Activity 

9 February Y3 Class Assembly – 2.55pm start 20-31 March The Big Pedal 

9 February Last day of term 23 March Y4 Class Assembly – 2.55pm start 

10 February Inset Day (No children in the school) 30 March  Y1B Class Assembly – 2.55pm start 

20 February Term 4 Begins 30 March Music Evening – 6.30pm start 

2 March Y1A Class Assembly – 2.55pm start 4 April  Reception/KS1 Easter Movie night – 3.30-5.30pm 

2 March World Book Day 5 April KS2 Easter Movie night – 3.30-5.30pm  

3 March FoGS Spring Cake Sale 7 April End of Term 4 

6-12 March Assessment week – avoid time off this week 24 April Term 5 Begins 

6 & 7 March Parents Evening W/b 8 May Y6 SATS week – no time off during this week 
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Big Build 
This week the brick laying has got underway and the Reception children 
have had great fun watching the builders.  The builders are intending to 
take the bike shelter down over this weekend so it will not be available 
from Monday.  If possible please walk and hopefully the new bike sheds 
will be up and running after half term.   
 

 
World Book Day - 2 March 2017 
Please join us to celebrate World Book Day.  Your 
children can dress up as a character from their 
favourite book.  Children can also bring in their 
books to show.  

 
2017-2018 Calendar 
We have now published our holiday and Inset dates for the 
2017-2018 calendar.  You can find a copy on our website 
under the calendar heading:  
http://grangefield.gloucs.sch.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2013/02/calendar-2017-2018.pdf 
 
Governors 
We are really pleased to welcome three new parent 
governors.  Below is a little introduction from them.  If you 
are interested in finding out more about our Governors and 
what they do, please do look at the Governor section on our 
website. 
 
Hi, I'm Davina Patridge and my daughter Lottie is in Reception whilst my son is at pre-school. I work part-time in 
financial services as a problem solver and project manager, but in my spare time I love anything to do with arts and 
crafts and am trying to study towards a psychology degree via the Open University.   
 
Hi, my name is Jo Hilton and my son joined Grangefield in Year 2 and is now in Year 6. 
We’ve both really appreciated the support of the school and the family atmosphere, as 
well as all the opportunities for extra-curricular activities. I’m really pleased to be able 
to contribute as a parent governor, especially as the school is looking forward to a lot of 
growth.  
 
My name is Aimee Williams and my daughter Elowen is in Reception. I have a younger 
daughter called Freya and I am currently a stay at home mum to the girls. 
 
Considerate Parking 
We have had a complaint from a resident in The Holt, who earlier this week reported 
that a parent had parked opposite a stationary van making it impossible for a wide 
vehicle, for example an ambulance, to get down the road.  Please could you consider 
carefully where you park. 
 
Reminder 

 If you have not paid your Grange money please could you do so. 

 As we are approaching half term, please can you ensure your school dinner money 
is paid up to date. 

 
Community 

 Please see the details for play rangers and half term activities. 
 
Have a good weekend -  Mrs Lewis/Mrs Freeman 

Well done to the last weeks Super Achievers who 
have each earned a certificate and  
10 Owl Merits for their Owl Group 

Reception Brooklyn, Riley, Tommie, Daniel 
and Josh 

Year 1 Giselle, Lewis, Lucy, Joseph and all 
of Year 1B 

Year 2 Thomas, Isaac and Marley 

Year 3 Tia and Lucille 

Year 4 Leo B and Reuben 

Year 5 George and Mary 

Year 6 Sam and Jasper 
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